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IPBA 22nd Annual Meeting and Conference

New Delhi, India
February 29 - March 3, 2012
 

Dear Lalit Bhasin Esq.,

The 22nd IPBA Annual Meeting and Conference has generated keen interest around the world, especially in the Asia Pacific Region. To further promote the event, the Host Committee IPBA 2012 made promotional visits to the USA, Canada, the Middle East and the Far East, where the response was most encouraging.

We are pleased to share with you that the "Early Bird" date has been extended till January 10, 2012. This has been done in response to the many requests received during the promotional visits. Also, some visits to China, Malaysia and SAARC countries are planned. Keeping these points in view, as also the dynamic economic situation, the extension for the discount was considered opportune and advisable in order to enhance participation. This will enable many more to register at the discounted rate. For information, please visit the conference web site: www.ipba2012.org.

We look forward to welcoming you for the IPBA 22nd Annual Meeting and Conference at New Delhi, 29 February - 03 March, 2012.

 

 

 

 

Sent on behalf of the IPBA 2012 New Delhi Host Committee by 
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